
New Message

To : WMBDC Client

Are You Checking Your Emails Frequently?Subject :

TIPS from the WMBDC Team

Dear WMBDC Client,

Emails are a great way to communicate what's going on at the Women
Minority Business Development Center.  We don't want you to miss
out on any trainings, in-person meetings, webinars, announcements,
etc. from us.  Be sure to check your emails daily (including Spam/Junk)
so you will stay abreast of all opportunities we offer to help you grow
your business!  You never know what could be around the corner!

With Care, The WMBDC Team
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